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October 24, 2018 

 
Via Web Portal 

 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-140597 / 911 Outage 

  Corrected Confidential Compliance Filing 

  Annual 911 Circuit Diversity Audit Results - 2018 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

On October 18, 2018, CenturyLink filed its Annual 911 Circuit Diversity Audit Results.  In that 

filing, the Excel workbook containing the 911 Circuit Diversity Audit Results for 2016 was 

inadvertently included.   

 

Attached is the Confidential 911 Circuit Diversity Audit Results for 2018.  The information is 

confidential pursuant to the Protective Order in Docket No. UT-140597. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Josie Addington 

Josie Addington 

Legal Assistant 3 

CenturyLink 

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191 

(206) 733-5236 

Josie.addington@centurylink.com 
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